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A meeting of the American Indian Art and Culture Review Panel, scheduled to be held in Santa Fe, New
Mexico, January 26, has been transferred to Washington, D. C.

The group will meet January 26 in the Interior Department building.

The future location of the Institute of American Indian Art will be one of the agenda items.
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